
 

 
 
Dated: 17-02-2021 

The Secretary, 
The Stock Exchange, Mumbai, 
P.J. Tower, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001  

 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

Sub : Outcome of Board Meeting of the Company held on 17.02.2021 
 
With reference to the captioned subject, we would like to inform you that Board of Directors in its 
meeting held on 17.02.2021, considered and approved the following business: 
 
1. The Board has considered and approved the Standalone Un-audited Financial Results of the 

Company for the quarter ended June 30, 2020; 
2. The Board took note of Review Report received from Statutory Auditor of the company for the 

quarter ended on 30/06/2020; 
3. The Board has considered and approved the Standalone Un-audited Financial Results of the 

Company for the quarter and half year ended on September 30, 2020; & 
4. The Board took note of Review Report received from Statutory Auditor of the company for the 

quarter ended on 30/09/2020. 
 

Kindly take the information on records and oblige. 
 

 


